
I am writing to ask you to release Ahmad Azmi Abdurrahman Hanatsheh and all others

who have been placed under administrative detention when they were under 18, unless

they are charged with a recognisable offence and tried in proceedings that adhere to

international standards of juvenile justice.

I urge you to ensure all child administrative detainees are allowed regular visits from

their family and lawyers and kept separately from adults at all times, unless this is

counter to their best interests, in line with international standards of juvenile justice.

Lastly I request you to take immediate steps to end the practice of administrative

detention. 

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,


